
 
 

Page 1 of 1 

Notification 
 
 

 

To: DREYFUS INTERMEDIARY PARTNERS 

From: DREYFUS INVESTMENTS DIVISION, A DIVISION OF MBSC SECURITIES CORP. 

Date: March 20, 2019 

RE: DREYFUS REBRAND INITIATIVE Effective on or about June 3, 2019  

 

 

Dear Valued Partner, 
 
As we communicated at the beginning of the month, the Dreyfus Family of Funds will be rebranded to 
align with the BNY Mellon Investment Management brand to provide you with a more consistent 
experience on or about June 3, 2019.  
 
As a reminder, the “Dreyfus” brand on 94 long-term mutual funds will be replaced with “BNY Mellon.”  
The CUSIP numbers for the 94 long-term mutual funds will also change on or about June 3, 2019.  
Attached to this email you will find the complete list of funds that will have a name and CUSIP number 
change. The attached spreadsheet is broken out into separate tabs by fund type, and provides the 
mapping from the old CUSIP number and fund name to the new CUSIP number and fund name.  
 
Please note: although none of the 27 “Dreyfus” branded money market funds will change names, there 
are 4 money market funds that will have CUSIP number change on or about June 3, 2019. The 
impacted money market funds can be found on the third tab in the attached spreadsheets.  
 
 
We thank you for your continued relationship with us and remain dedicated to helping you achieve your 
investment goals.  
 
Should you have any questions about this brand initiative, please contact Institutional Servicing at (800) 
242-8671 between the hours of 8:30 am and 5:00 pm EST Monday through Friday. 
 
 


